
     Notes from Bike/Hike Meeting 

                       September 20, 2011 

 

Present: Corinne Cody, Rick Colello, Lynn Goldman, Andy Hamilton, Judy Hendrixson, Bruce Hochman, 

Mary Pat Holewinski, Tom Kelso, Stephanie Mason, Amy Mazzanti, Bruce Taylor, Elsie White 

 

Destination Peace Valley 

 Stephanie Mason, Tom Kelso, and Mary Pat Holewinski are working to obtain easements that are 

needed for the project  

 Lynn Goldman will send a letter to Apple Orchard property owners alerting them to future easement 

requests 

 

Bike/Hike Safety and Courtesy 

 Bruce Hochman shared materials on cycling safety and courtesy, and Stephanie Mason shared a 

safety/courtesy bookmark that Sandra had developed. 

 It was decided to develop several of handouts for different audiences:  adults; children; riding on roads; 

riding on paths.  These can be printed and also put on websites. 

 Bruce Hochman and Corinne Cody will plan various safety/courtesy cards 

 A suggestion was made to purchase small bells and reflectors to give away at fairs 

 Phil Ehlinger had an excellent article in the Borough Newsletter discussing laws and safety for cyclists 

and drivers 

 

Bike/Hike History Update – 20 years in 2012 

 Stephanie Mason developed a revised list of Planned Goals. This was attached to the meeting’s agenda.   

 An additional goal is to connect with Buckingham’s path along Cold Spring Creamery Rd 

 Presently work is being done to get easements between Bristol and Almshouse 

 Judy Hendrixson and Tom Kelso will send a letter to Beulah Cemetery asking for Board consideration 

of easements 

 

Parkway Dedication 

 Parkway will be completed in fall of 2012.  Activities will be planned prior to the opening. 

 

Additional Items 

 Tom Kelso and Stephanie Mason will put a bike path map over a Goggle map so that people can follow 

bike trails more easily.  Sharrows could also be included 

 Corinne Cody will write a letter to CB principals requesting information on any informal walking trails 

that students have created.  These can be wood-chipped and possibly become future bike/hike paths. 

 Sue Abramson and Lynn Goldman are planning activities on Memorial Day 2012 to celebrate the 200
th

 

year of Courthouse in Doylestown 

 Andy Hamilton has been appointed as a Coordinator of the East Coast Greenway which is planned from 

Maine to Florida.  The section from New York to Washington DC will be known as the Sept. 11 

Memorial Trail 

                                                 Respectfully submitted,     Corinne Cody 

 



 

   

     

 

  

 

 


